Press, with hyperlinks, relating to the SeaTac Center and Immigrant Business Displacement

The Seattle Times Background on City of SeaTac Acquisition of Mall Site, July 26, 2016 Sarah Jean Green

https://www.seattletimes.com/seattle-news/seatac-ordered-to-pay-18-million-to-couple-it-cheated-in-secret-land-grab/

The Stranger A Trump-Loving Mayor is Running SeaTac A Majority-Minority Town Full of Immigrants
December December 28, 2018 Richard Smith

https://www.thestranger.com/slog/2018/12/28/37491405/a-trump-loving-mayor-is-running-seatac-a-majority-minority-town-full-of-immigrants

rsmith@TheStranger.com

The Seattle Times *Gentrification Battle Moves to SeaTac as Immigrant-Owned Businesses Face Displacement* – Nina Shapiro Dec. 26, 2018

https://www.seattletimes.com/seattle-news/gentrification-battle-moves-to-seatac-as-immigrant-owned-businesses-face-displacement/

nshapiro@seattletimes.com

Letter to the Editor, Seattle Times Dec. 28, 2018 Tyna Ek

https://www.seattletimes.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/seatac-risks-losing-its-rich-diversity/

Letter to the Editor, Seattle Times Dec. 28, 2019 Steve Clagett

https://www.seattletimes.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/save-a-cultural-hub-in-seatac/

KUOW Immigrant-Run Business Sue Over Displacement in SeaTac Dec. 17, 2018 Paige Browning

https://www.kuow.org/stories/immigrant-run-businesses-sue-over-displacement-in-seatac

paige@kuow.org (206) 302-9813

South Seattle Emerald *Judge Dismisses Lawsuit by SeaTac Business Owners Seeking Displacement Benefits* March 27, 2019 Aaron Burkhalter

https://southseattleemerald.com/2019/03/27/judge-dismisses-lawsuit-by-seatac-business-owners-seeking-displacement-benefits/

editor@southseattleemerald.com

South Seattle Emerald *SeaTac Center Community Fights Displacement Amid Hope for New City Council Member* Oct. 18, 2018 Irene Jagla

https://southseattleemerald.com/2018/10/18/seatac-center-community-fights-displacement-amid-hope-for-new-city-council-member/

South Seattle Emerald Friends and Colleagues Remember Amina Ahmed Dec. 17, 2018 Irene Jagla

https://southseattleemerald.com/2018/12/17/friends-and-colleagues-remember-amina-ahmed/

KCTS Crosscut Immigrant Coalition Fights to Save SeaTac Businesses Sept. 26, 2018 Manola Secaira

https://crosscut.com/2018/09/immigrant-coalition-fights-save-seatac-businesses

manola.secaira@crosscut.com

Seattle Weekly Somali Community Faces SeaTac Displacement Feb. 12, 2019 Aaron Kunkler

https://www.seattleweekly.com/news/somali-community-struggles-with-seatac/

The Stranger Fact Check: *Immigrant Business Owners Being Gentrified Out of SeaTac Are, Indeed, Paying Their Taxes* Jan. 9, 2019 Richard Smith

https://www.thestranger.com/slog/2019/01/09/37825072/fact-check-immigrant-business-owners-being-gentrified-out-of-seatac-are-indeed-paying-their-taxes

Puget Sound Sage Website Tukwila Businesses Being Displaced

http://www.pugetsoundsage.org/tuwkila-businesses-being-displaced/

KIRO7 News Immigrant rights group suing city of SeaTac over protest bill Jan. 5, 2019

http://mynorthwest.com/1234070/immigrant-rights-suing-city-seatac/

Q13 Fox *Emotions boil over at council meeting after vote to sell SeaTac Center* Dec. 13, 2109 LaMonica Peters

https://q13fox.com/2018/12/13/emotions-boil-over-at-council-meeting-after-vote-to-sell-seatac-center/

Puget Sound Business Journal *A detailed look at the audacious real estate play unfolding in Tukwila* Feb. 18, 2018 Marc Stiles

https://www.bizjournals.com/seattle/news/2018/02/16/tukwila-immigrants-forterra-nick-hanauer-tom-alber.html

(Requires subscription to read article.)